SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING

MAY 1, 1995

The special use permit meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m.
by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present were Jerry Austin, Pat
Henige, Don Zehnder, and Manager James Totten. Totten was
appointed recording secretary, due to the absence of Secretary
Don Krauss. One person was in the audience.

Joanne Strahm arrived at 7:13 p.m.

Discussion was held on special use application #95-1. The
original site plan was reviewed, and the new site plan was
presented. Escape ramp and overage depth was discussed.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to approve special use
permit application #95-1 for a major body of water as presented
at this hearing. (Supporting ord 84-1, chapter 16, sec. 1614,
pages 148-149) Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Zehnder, supported by Austin to adjourn at 7:17 p.m.

Motion carried 5-0.

James Totten, Recording Secretary
Planning Commission



